
  

 

PROPOSED TOPICS  

for the  

Summer School  

“ED4ELE 

Equality and diversity in European legal education” 

 

The Summer School will take place at Faculty of Law in Split from 04 to 10 of September 2022. 

It will be organized within the framework of the project “ED4ELE - Equality and diversity in 

European legal education” of the SEELS network faculties, the University of Ljubljana, Faculty 

of Law (Slovenia) and the Europa-Institut of Saarland University (Germany), financially 

supported by DAAD and Federal Foreign Office of Germany. 

 

The project, titled "ED4ELE" (Equality and Diversity in European Legal Education), aims to 

identify similarities and differences in the legal and institutional fields of law studies in the 

partner countries of the project, such as Albania, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Croatia, Northern 

Macedonia, Montenegro, Serbia and Slovenia. The summer school aims to introduce students 

and young academics to the basics of international and European anti-discrimination and 

equality law. They should be made more aware of the topic and enabled to recognise 

deficiencies and defuse situations through knowledge of the legal framework, and in 

particular to understand which instruments exist to avoid and remedy discrimination.  

The program will be delivered in English. Proposed topics so far:  

 

1) Introduction to Anti-discrimination Law,  

2) Case Study: Anti-discrimination Law  

3) Gender Equality and Women’s Rights in International and European Human Rights 

Law,  

4) Strengthening the position of LGBTQIA+ community in education, 

5)  Protection of (ethnic) Minorities in Higher Education, 

6) Hate Speech and Cyber Bullying, 

7) Discrimination and Compliance: The right for a fair and discrimination-free workplace, 

8) Vulnerable groups on campus – Human Rights and Disability: The Convention on 

Rights of Persons with Disabilities,  

9) Equality and Diversity in Higher Education 

 

The proposed topics represent a wide frame of such a course, and additional topics and 

suggestions are welcomed. 
 


